
From: Brian Sommerlad  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 6:18 AM 
To: Cany Ash; Planning 
Cc: Awale Olad (Councillor); Sue Vincent (Councillor); Julian Fulbrook 
(Councillor)  
Subject: Re: Application 2022/0419/T 
 
Hi Cany, 
 
We have also sent a message to Sadiq Khan.  
 
I wonder if you could also do it with the previous message including the 
wonderful overhead photo showing the trees? 
 
You can send a message online to the Mayor of London. He promises to reply 
within 20 days. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Brian 
Sent from  

 
From: Cany Ash 
Sent: 15 July 2024 21:43 
To: planning 
Cc: Olad Awale; Sue Vincent ; Julian Fulbrook  
Subject: Application 2022/0419/T  
  
Dear Camden Planners  
 
OBJECTION to Application to extend the previous application for the removal of 
irreplaceable trees   
 
Sometimes Camden's problems are really tough or almost impossible to 
resolve. This is not one of them. Just say no. 
 
Please consider the moral rights of these trees and the benefit they can bring 
to health and healing in this part of the borough with a famous Children’s 
Hopsital. Do not allow the misjudged approved application to be renewed.  
 



We, and many other local people have fought hard, over a long period now, on 
two previous applications asking to fell these until recently TPO trees. We lost 
very surprisingly last time as the engineers from the applicant agreed with our 
engineers that there were moderate, conservative measures that could be 
taken to make sure the houses and trees could continue to live in peaceful 
coexistence. This time we must fight the natural fatigue of people who have 
already objected, and force ourselves to throw paid work aside and fight this 
wholly unnecessary destruction of natural and heritage assets.  
 
So please stick to the advice of our Camden Councillors and the huge numbers 
of ‘experts in place’.  Whether local people manage to formally object or not 
[time is always short] this is their neighbourhood. We have spoken to 
hundreds of people while campaigning last time. They are amazed the last 
application could even be considered. 
 
An institution who was until recently planning to sell the three houses, and 
may soon again, should not dictate the future of a community’s air quality, 
birdsong and happiness. 
 
Cany Ash 
 
6 Doughty Mews  
London WC1N 2PG 
 

 
 
 


